
2/7/2022 
 
Dear CT General Assembly, 
 
I oppose the extension of all of Governor Lamont’s Covid Emergency orders because there is 
NO longer a Covid 19 pandemic which warrants public health emergency.  Lamont’s policies and 
mandates are what are ruining people’s lives, not the SARS COV2 virus. 
 
It’s ALL ABOUT MONEY and NOT ABOUT PUBLIC HEALTH.  The public pays attention every time 
the Lamont Administration mentions that Federal funding will stop if the emergency orders are 
not extended.  The State has received billions of dollars.  It’s time for some accountability which 
includes audit of how all covid funds have been allocated. 
 
STOP SPENDING FUNDS TO PROMOTE INEFFECTIVE VACCINES and PROMOTE THERAPEUTICS 
that are proven effective at keeping people from being hospitalized and dying.  The Front Line 
Critical Care Consortium protocols for example have saved thousands of lives.  Lamont has not 
even once mentioned Ivermectin, HCQ, steroids, vitamin D, aspirin, etc.  There are third world 
countries that have lower death and case rates than CT. 
 
STOP THE MASK CHARADE.  The CDC has finally admitted that cloth and surgical masks don’t 
work.  I guess the CDC has finally read the over 100 studies that show they are ineffective and 
worse cause harm.  The public simply had to read the mask boxes which indicate on the label 
that they don’t protect against viruses.   
 
STOP FIRING NURSES, DOCTORS, AND FIRST RESPONDERS.  You are costing more lives by doing 
this. 
 
STOP IGNORING THE CONSTITUTION and the fundamental rights of CT citizens in the name of 
public health.  We paid attention in history class.  Tyrants used these tactics and populations 
did not thrive.  These agendas led to war and the ultimate development of the Nuremberg 
Code. 
 
STOP THE MANDATES. Mandating EUA products violates Federal Law.  Yes masks, tests, and the 
Covid vaccines currently available are NOT APPROVED BY THE FDA.  The public is being duped.  
The Comirnity vaccine is NOT available in the U.S. and is NOT FDA approved and has been 
deemed by the courts to NOT BE INTERCHANGEABLE WITH THE PFIZER VACCINE! 
 
In the last 2 years Lamont and the people of CT have held weddings, vacationed, attended 
schools, held graduations, concerts, gambled, flew on airplanes.  In the ‘free’ states they have 
done all these things without mandates and restrictions.  THE EMERGENCY IS BEYOND OVER.   
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Rudini 
Trumbull, CT 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


